
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

COMPANHIA DE SANEAMENTO DO PARANÁ 

CVM REGISTRY No. 01862-7         CNPJ No. 76.484.013/0001-45 

 
MATERIAL FACT 

                           
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná (“Sanepar”), (“Company”), in 

compliance with CVM resolution No. 44/2021 and continuing to disclose the 

Material Fact of March, 7, 2022, and other previous material facts, communicates 

to its shareholders, investors and the market at large that, in continuity of the 

actions implemented to minimize the impacts to the population caused by the 

Coronavirus pandemic (COVID-19), the collection of water and sewage bills for 

customers registered in the “Solidary Water” category will be extended for a 

period of 90 days from June 13, 2022.  Currently, the monthly amount billed in 

this category is around BRL 5.5 million per month. It must be emphasized that it 

is not a matter of exemption or reduction of accounts. 

 

 

Curitiba, June 7th, 2022. 
 
 

Abel Demetrio 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the only 
legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts. 


